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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 10 Students 
 
Please find enclosed your son/daughter’s latest report. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome all the students back after the Christmas holidays and 
hope that they are all motivated and prepared to learn during this very busy term. 
 
Please note that the Year 10 Work Experience week begins on 2nd July, 2018.  Students are responsible 
for organising their own work experience for the whole of this week, but should you or they have any 
concerns, they are to speak to their Tutors in the first instance.  Contact details are below. 
 
The Year 10 Parents Evening is on Thursday, 26th April, 2018 and it would be a pleasure to see as many 
parents as possible at this important event.  All teachers will be present so it is an invaluable time to ask 
any questions relating to your son/daughter’s education. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all Parents/Carers who have supported the College in 
working with our uniform policy and continuing to ensure that the students meet our expectations. 

Please feel free to contact any of the Year 10 Tutors or myself if you have any queries, as detailed 
below: 

 

Year Team Contacts: 

Ms N Read Head of Year 10 n.read@tavistockcollege.org 

Ms R Barker/ 
Mr A Bower 

10B r.barker@tavistockcollege.org 
a.bower@tavistockcollege.org 

Mrs C Allman 10D c.allman@tavistockcolleg.org 

Ms S Pendle 10DA s.pendle@tavistockcollege.org 

Mrs R Squire/ 
Mrs N Sealey 

10F r.squire@tavistockcollege.org 
n.sealey@tavistockcollege.org 

Miss S Evans 10FA s.evans@tavistockcollege.org 

Dr C McGovern 10G c.mcgovern@tavistockcollege.org 

Mr J Allso 10T j.allso@tavistockcollege.org 

Mrs R Hillier HoY Administrator r.hillier@tavistockcollege.org 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr N Read 
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